
From: Sarah Scannell
Subject: RE: South Staffs EiP - Duty to Cooperate homework
Date: 3 September 2025 at 11:00:20 BST
To: "louise@poservices.co.uk" <louise@poservices.co.uk>

Dear Louise,
 
We have considered the information published in relation to 
the Duty to Cooperate and we have been an active part of 
ongoing discussion with South Staffordshire District Council.  
We believe that the requirements of the Duty to Cooperate 
have been met. 
 
Kindest regards. 
 
 
Sarah Scannell
Assistant Director Planning
Place, Prosperity & Sustainability Directorate
Birmingham City Council
 
Email: sarah.scannell@birmingham.gov.uk 
Contact Number: 07395884101
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